
EMPLOYEE OF THE QUARTER 
Laurie Williamson 

It is hereby certified that Laurie Williamson, Senior Engineer, 
has been selected by her colleagues at the Transportation Agency for Monterey County  

as the Employee of the Quarter for July 1 – September 30, 2021. 
 

The Agency employees recognize Laurie for her professionalism, her positive attitude and her hard work 
overseeing construction of the Salinas Rail Extension Kick Start Project Package 1. 

They also appreciate her management of the Freeway Service Patrol and SAFE call box programs and 
her work on Regional Wayfinding Programs Signs Project and the US 101 South of Salinas Project. 

 
 

On behalf of the Board of Directors and staff of the Transportation Agency for Monterey County,  
it is our great pleasure to recognize Laurie Williamson for her exemplary service. 

 
Recognized By  Acknowledged By

   
________________  ________________ 

TAMC Chair 
Edwin D. Smith 

Executive Director
Todd A. Muck 

Date: October 27, 2021

 


